
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 9/2/2011 5:34:58 PM
To: michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov);

julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);

Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)
Bcc:
Subject: FW: CPUC 30-day MAOP Notification Report 

Michelle, Julie,

I just wanted to give you a heads-up that we have reduced pressure today on Lines 300A and 300B in 
San Benito County due to class location review. We will be conducting hydrostatic testing and an 
MAOP validation. If successful, we will restore MAOP starting in 30 days (see notice below). We can 
discuss more during our meeting scheduled for Wednesday, but this differs from the restoration of Line 
300B currently pending in the PD process.

Thanks and have a good weekend. 
Shilpa
415-973-3186

From: Yee, Frances
Sent: Friday, September 02, 2011 4:46 PM
To: 'raffy.stepanian@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'usrb@cpuc.ca.gov'
Cc: 'San BrunoGasSafety@cpuc.ca.gov'
Subject: CPUC 30-day MAOP Notification Report

Dear Mr. Stepanian:

In accordance with General Order 112-E, Section 126.1, attached is a 30-day 
Maximum Allowable Operating Pressure (MAOP) Notification Report to increase the 
MAOP for Lines 300A and 300B outside the city of Hollister in San Benito County, 
California.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Regards,
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